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You know what the right thing to do it.   

 

Our land use regulations are critical for protecting our communities and environment. 

HB 3414 will allow housing developers virtually unlimited ability to bulldoze those 

protections. 

 

Please think of the future generations and our fragile environment.   thank you  


